
 

18th September Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It seems impossible to think that another school week has passed, time is certainly flying. This week we 
have become our very own TV stars as we made a video for our website. We would usually have Open 
mornings, but unfortunately it is more difficult this year. Our children have still been able to show 
prospective around though, albeit on film. It was lovely to see them present themselves so well our show 
off our wonderful school. We are hoping to be able to put the video on our website in the next few weeks.  

Our new reception class have stayed for lunch this week. They are the only class currently using our dining 
hall and all the staff have been so impressed with them. Well done Mrs Waters, Mrs Wickham and Reception 
class. 

I would like to say a big thank you to all parents for your help in keeping our school site safe. There have 
been two significant areas that are having a positive impact. The use of our one-way system and clearing 
the site promptly is helping everyone have space and feel safe, and the more considerate parking is 
preventing dangerous queues building up. However, please be mindful that the pathway at the beginning of 
Church Lane is not a parking space and children are being forced to walk in the road—please do not park 
there.  

Thank you for all your support of the school and the children this week, and we hope you have a lovely 
weekend. 

Best wishes 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

21st September—EYFS 
pupils in all day 

5th and 7th October—
Open zoom meeting about 
local Secondary schools— 
zoom invitation on P3. 

6th October—Head boy 
and Head girl announced 

7th October—Harvest 
Festival 

15th October—Kent Test 

15th October 4pm—Year 5 
parents Zoom meeting 

about 11+ - zoom 
invitation on P2 and via 

Dojo 

Saturday 17th October—
open morning 

26th-30th October Half 
Term 

Parent Working Team 

Behaviour Policy 

We are looking to restructure our Behaviour 
Policy this year and we would like to include 

parent’s point of view.  If you would be 
willing to be part of a small group that 

discuss issues around behaviour and would 
be instrumental in forming our new policy, 

please email me at  

headteacher@capel-tonbridge.kent.sch.uk 

A group of approximately five parents 
would then be asked to work together to 

feedback views to the school.  

We are not able to welcome many visitors 
into our school a the moment, but I thought 
you might like to see this lovely display 
created by Miss Murphy. It represents a 
positive, ‘can-do’ attitude that we promote 
with our children. It helps them to rephrase 
negative ways of thinking, for example  we 
can change ‘I can’t do this’, to ‘perhaps 
there's another way’. 

It is in our main corridor by the dining hall 
and will act as a reminder to our children 
throughout the year.  



We would like to say a very  

happy birthday to…. 

Frank in Year 3 

Ami in Year 3 

Georgia in Year 3 

And 

Denis in Year 2 

 

 

 DATA sheets  - Very Important 

It is vitally important that you return the data sheets to school 
as soon as possible, even if there are no changes. If we need to 

get in touch with you, we need the correct information.  

Virtual Information Event for parents in Year 5. 

If you are considering entering your child for 
the 11+ next in September 2021 then please 
feel free to join us for a zoom meeting on 15th 
October at 4pm.  

Please see the invitation below. 

Suzanne Farr is inviting you to a scheduled 
Zoom meeting. 

 

Topic: Information meeting about PESE (11+) 
Test 2021 

Time: Oct 15, 2020 04:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87653983889?
pwd=cFpkM3NVdExzZ0YxbG5GV1ZTWkppQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 876 5398 3889 

Passcode: 118683 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,87653983889#,,,,,,0#,,118683# 
US (Germantown) 

+13126266799,,87653983889#,,,,,,0#,,118683# 
US (Chicago) 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

Meeting ID: 876 5398 3889 

Passcode: 118683 

Find your local number: https://
us02web.zoom.us/u/kcNECQyaqB 

Keep an eye out for…. 

School packed lunches are going to 
receive a make-over! Our cook, Deb-
bie, would like to introduce some var-
iation and possible some hot ele-
ments. We will be sending out infor-
mation next week. 

Parent Consultation Dates: 

19th Oct - Year 2   9th Nov—Year 5 

20th Oct—Year 6   10th Nov—Year 5 

21st October—Year 6   11th Nov—Year 1 

22nd October—Year 4   12th Nov—Year 1 

23rd October  - Year4   13th Nov—Year1 

2nd Nov—Year R   Meetings will run between 

3rd Nov—Year R    4pm-7pm via Zoom 

4th  Nov—Year 3   A letter will  soon be sent  

5th Nov—Year 3    asking you to sign up for a  

     Date and time slot. 

Year 6 have been working hard to notice each others Acts of Kindness. Each week, Miss Buxton is asking the class 
to nominate people with a reason why. This week, two children have really stood out to the class , below are their 
names and the reason why someone nominated them.  

Louis - 'for helping me with my maths because I was struggling' 

Deon - 'for talking to you when you have no one to talk to'  

Well done Louis and Deon—your kind acts have really made a difference to someone this week, we’re proud of you. 



Zoom invitation for information evenings to help 
parents select Secondary Schools. 

7th October at 8pm Discussion about Comprehensive 
schools. 

If you want to know more or have children at any local 
grammar schools, please use the invitation below to 

log in and share your views. 

Suzanne Farr is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting. 

 

Topic: Meeting about local Comprehensive Schools 

Time: Oct 7, 2020 08:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82844878034?
pwd=TllPSExRV0o1Y1NYbDEwSkIzZklqZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 828 4487 8034 

Passcode: 846845 

One tap mobile 

+16699006833,,82844878034#,,,,,,0#,,846845# US (San 
Jose) 

+19292056099,,82844878034#,,,,,,0#,,846845# US (New 
York) 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

Meeting ID: 828 4487 8034 

Passcode: 846845 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/
kdeacwpLRO 

Zoom invitation for information evenings to help 
parents select Secondary Schools. 

5th October at 8pm Discussion about Grammar 
schools. 

If you want to know more or have children at any 
local grammar schools, please use the invitation be-

low to log in and share your views. 

Suzanne Farr is inviting you to a scheduled  

Zoom meeting. 

Topic: Local Grammar schools 

Time: Oct 5, 2020 08:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85772286645?
pwd=WFVxb2pDQ2kyelZlcmhoTnFUY3JLQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 857 7228 6645 

Passcode: 951017 

One tap mobile 

+13462487799,,85772286645#,,,,,,0#,,951017# US 
(Houston) 

+16699006833,,85772286645#,,,,,,0#,,951017# US (San 
Jose) 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

Meeting ID: 857 7228 6645 

Passcode: 951017 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/
keJViPIOY 


